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7 May 2020 

Information Update 
 
North Hill Retaining Wall Construction Works 
 
 

Dear Resident or Business,  

 

We write to inform you that will be resuming the construction works on North Hill Retaining Wall 
week commencing 18 May.  Following the temporary suspension of works, the expected 
completion date will be December 2020. 

To accommodate the construction works, we will reinstate the previous restrictions that were in 
place prior to the suspension of works last month.  As a reminder these are as follows: 

 North Hill will become northbound only for vehicular traffic between View Road and the 
North Hill Avenue. 

 Bus routes 143 & 603, southbound direction only, will be on diversion through Archway 
Road. 

 All residents’ parking bays between View Road and North Hill Avenue (including the ones 
on the service road and north of the pelican crossing), will be suspended for the duration of 
works. 

 No vehicular access to the Service Road between View Road and Storey Road.  

 Storey Road will remain open to vehicular traffic, however, we will require full closure of 
Storey Road when the resurfacing work/junction modification works are carried out. We will 
send out information letters in advance to inform all residents of the closure dates. For 
clarity, the closures are envisaged to be of short duration - less than a day at the time. 

 Pedestrian access and emergency vehicle access to all properties will always be 
maintained. 

Further to the above, we will also be suspending the parking bays on one side of Church Road 
(North Side) between North Hill and Talbot Road; this is to ease the congestion and remove the 
“bottleneck” as a result of increase of traffic expected on Church Road. 

The waste collection will remain as it is currently. However, we do request that residents on the 
Service Road leave their waste bags and recycling in a clearly visible location within their property 
and close to the road to help collections by the waste service. 

If you would like more information, please email us at:  frontline.consultation@haringey.gov.uk 
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